Cape Fear Corvettes

Minutes of the Membership Meeting January 2, 2018

President Richard Fox called the meeting to order and welcome the 25 members that were present

The minutes for the December meetings were approved

Treasurer's Report was given by Treasurer Steve Primavera through Dec. 31

Membership Chairman Bill Bordwine reported that we had 82 paid members to date

NCM report was given by John Fort, still don't know when the factory will be open for tours

Old Business:

Checks were delivered to the Food Bank with lunch afterwards
We had 44 Corvettes take part in the I140 opening, not all Corvette were club cars
Christmas party was held Dec 16 and a great time was had by all who attended, thanks
to Peter for all the hard work
Anyone interested in taking over one of the officer duties are welcome to do so

New Business:

Discussions for the club in 2018:
Maybe holding meeting different time and places
Doing some more cleaning seminars
Tech days
Car shows
Two track days, April 13th and Oct 19th
Parades
Maybe Biltmore in the spring or fall

We are still open to any ideal for events

The next meeting will be held Feb. 5th at eh N.E. Library. We will convene at 6:00 pm with the meeting starting around 6:15

Meeting was aduourned

Minutes respectfully submitted by Jarvis Simmons, Secretary